
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2023 

 
Winter Formal:  LC's Winter Formal "The Roaring 20s" is on Saturday, January 20th! The cost is $48 (plus 
processing fee) per ticket. All tickets need to be purchased individually through the online Web Store.  

 If there are still tickets available on Friday, December 15, ticket sales will open at 3pm to sophomores 
until tickets run out.   

Only seniors that turned in the proper paperwork are able to bring an outside guest.  Please see Mrs. Collard in 
room E121 if you have any questions.  

 

Finals:  Students needing off campus passes (to leave early or come in late) during the week of finals are 

strongly encouraged to bring their parent notes to the main office beginning Friday, December 15.  Multiple day 

release requests can be included one note.  Remember that we will not call classrooms for releases during a 

period that a final is being given. 

 

Holiday Spirit Week:  LCHS will be having a "Holiday Spirit Week" next week with a different theme each 

day.  Encourage your students to participate to help have some fun and relieve some stress throughout the 

week.  The theme days are as follows:   
 Monday, December 11 - Flannel Day 
 Tuesday, December 12 - Santa and his helpers/favorite holiday movie characters 
 Wednesday, December 13 - Ski wear/snow day (hats, gloves, scarves, ski wear, goggles) 
 Thursday, December 14 - Students are Staff Members, Staff Members are Students  
 Friday, December 15 - Holiday Pajama day 

 

Best Buddies:  We will be having our annual holiday party tomorrow evening Friday, December 15 from 

5:00PM to 7:00PM in the South Commons! You may wear your pajamas or favorite holiday clothes 

 
Lost and Found:  If you lost something this semester - Stop by the Main Office before or after school or during 
your lunch period. We have coats, hats, sweatshirts, water bottles, shoes, keys, and jewelry. Come down and 
claim it before it’s gone. 
 
Theater: Students on crew for SpongeBob should see Mrs. Neth if you have not received the payment and 
tshirt order form.  Fees are due by January 1 


